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14th Sunday IN                                               

Ordinary Time 

Rectory Office Hours:                             

Monday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Tuesday- 9:00AM-4:00PM                     

Wednesday 1:00PM –7:00PM                       

Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Friday—CLOSED                                                                                                                                                                                             

1st Saturday, Monthly 9:00-12:30PM 

Mass Schedule 

Daily: Monday-Friday:  7:30AM                  

Saturday: 8:00AM & 4:00PM                       

Sunday: 7:30AM, 9:00AM, 10:30AM, 12:00PM                  

Live Stream Masses on Sat. 4PM & Sun.10:30AM   

mailto:communications@stveronicas.com


We are called to Sanctify  

Mass Intentions for this Week 

 

Monday: Hos 2:16, 17c-18, 21-22; Ps 145:2-3, 4-5,  

 6-7, 8-9; Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday: Hos 8:4-7, 11-13; Ps 115:3-4, 5-6, 7ab-8,  

 9-10; Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday: Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Ps 105:2-3, 4-5,  

 6-7; Mt 10:1-7 

Thursday: Hos 11:1-4, 8e-9; Ps 80:2ac and 3b,  

 15-16; Mt 10:7-15 

Friday: Hos 14:2-10; Ps 51:3-4, 8-9, 12-13, 14  

 and 17; Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday: Is 6:1-8; Ps 93:1ab, 1cd-2, 5; Mt 10:24-33 

Sunday: Dt 30:10-14; Ps 69:14, 17, 30-31, 33-34,  

 36, 37 or Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11; Col 1:15-20;  

 Lk 10:25-37  

Readings for the Week 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

Consider donating the Sanctuary Candle that burns  

in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament in the 

Church. Candles will burn in memory of/or for the 

intentions of the named individual for  

one week, Sunday through Saturday.      
 

Suggested Donation: $15.00 
Please visit or call the parish office. 

 

                

SUNDAY, July 3 

7:30 William Wegner….………….……………..Charlotte Farrell 

         Mary DiMaggio……………………………....Joseph Rosano 

9:00 Jack Levy…………………………………….Wittstruck Family 

         William Wegner………………….Geraldine & Allan Ward 

10:30 Joseph & Mary O’Doherty & Family……………………… 

                                                                    O’Doherty Family 

           Deceased and Living Parishioners of the Parish             

12:00 Ben Rodriguez…………………..…….Marilen Rodriguez 

           Int. of Nicholas Reiff……..……..…..Christa McCauslin 

MONDAY, July 4 

9:00 Denny Vasallo…………………………..…....Medina Family 
  

 

TUESDAY, July 5 

7:30 Denny Vasallo………………………………...Medina Family 

        Patricia Dugan Flanner……Colleen & Wayne Catalano    
 

 

WEDNESDAY, July 6 

7:30 Robert Marquis & Family…………………… Rita Marquis 

         Denny Vasallo……………………………….. Medina Family 
                      

 

THURSDAY, July 7 

7:30 Denny Vasallo…………………………………Medina Family 

         Int. of Lucille & Mark Homowitz……….......................… 

                                                       Maureen & Frank Albano 

 

FRIDAY, July 8 

7:30 Denny Vasallo………………………..……….Medina Family 

         Al Peruzzi………………………….………Ed & Mary Althaver 
 

SATURDAY, July 9 

8:00 Denny Vasallo………………….……………..Medina Family 

         William Wegner……………..……..………Charlotte Farrell  

4:00 Michael J. Connolly…………………..……………...….Family 

         Bruno J. Kneucker……………………....Wittstruck Family 

 

SUNDAY, July 10 

7:30 Mary DiMaggio…………………………..Josephine Rosano 

         Dinah Danao……………………………Bob & Diana Morris 

9:00 John Weg……………………………….Anna & Hal Ornstein 

         Doris Furze………………………………….……Mary Kunkel 

10:30 Joan Evanoukus………..Brenda & Dennis Heffernan 

           Neil Zygler…………..Charles & Catherine DiPasquale 

12:00 Deceased and Living Parishioners 

           Fr. Bill O’Brien……………….Maureen & Frank Albano        

 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

 

 Week of July 3, 2022  

 

In Memory of Thomas Sinnott 
 

Requested by Pat & Joe Sinnott 

 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

 

PLEASE NOTE:    
Daily Mass  

Time Change 
 

Starting July 1st, daily Masses from Monday to 
Friday will be at 7:30AM in the morning,  

instead of 12:00Noon (except for some holidays).   
 

Communal Morning Prayers  
will be said before Mass.   

 

Saturday Morning Mass remains at 8 A.M.  

 Daily Mass  
on July Fourth will be  

celebrated in the Church  
at 9:00AM 

 

Parish office is closed. 



Notes from Fr. PJ 

 Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

Happy 4th of July weekend! 
 

This may be long reading material for you, but I do ask you to read it through.   
 

It is about us being Americans.  I am blessed and proud to be here in my adopted country.  I was trained 
during the last four years of seminary formation here.  My ordination to the priesthood decades ago came 
about because of the help, generosity and love of you, dear fellow Americans. 
 

What does it mean to be an American? 
 

Not too long ago, someone in a country that disliked us, published in a newspaper an offer of a reward to 
anyone who killed an American, any American.  A dentist from Australia read the article and wrote the following to let everyone 
know what an American is,  
 

“An American may be Apache, Seminole, Cree, or one of the many other Nations known as Native Americans.  An American 
may also be English, or French, or Italian, Irish, German, Spanish, Polish, Russian, or Greek.  Or perhaps he or she may be 
Mexican, Filipino, African, Indian, Chinese, Arab or Pakistani. 
 

An American is Christian, or Jewish, Buddhist, or Muslim, or believe in the legends of their own culture.  An American is also 
free to believe in no religion.  An American is from the most prosperous land in the history of the world.  The root of that 
prosperity can be found in the Declaration of Independence, which recognizes the God-given right of each person to the 
pursuit of happiness. 
 

An American is generous.  Americans have helped out just about every other nation of the world in their time of 
need.  Americans welcome the best—the best products, the best books, the best music, the best food, the best                               
athletes.  But, they also welcome the least. 
 

The national symbol of America, the Statue of Liberty, welcomes ‘your tired and your poor, the wretched refuse of your 
teeming shores, the homeless, tempest tossed.’  These in fact are the people who built America.  So you can try to kill an 
American, if you must.  Hitler did.  So did Stalin and every blood-thirsty tyrant in the history of the modern world. 
 

But, in doing so you would just be killing yourself because Americans are not a particular people from a particular 
place.  They are the embodiment of the human spirit of freedom.  Everyone who holds to that Spirit, everywhere, is, to that 
extent, an American.” 
 

Dear fellow Americans and friends in Christ Jesus, may we always be mindful of our freedom.  Freedom comes from our God, who 
loves us continually and continuously.  We need to invoke our loving God always for freedom to ring in our hearts, families and 
communities.  I believe this is what Jesus had in mind when he sent the 72 disciples by pairs in this weekend’s Gospel.  They were 
to support each other, to be of use to each other, to carry the Good News.  Freedom is like that—we exercise freedom best, we 
exercise our being Americans together, when we consider the other person, when we look to what will benefit all, rather than just 
one person. 
 

July 4th.  It is the day for us to rethink and remember.  It is about who we are, what we believe and what we stand for.  And while it 
is important for us to be identified and seen as Americans and as Roman Catholics, the greatest citizenship we have and the best 
identity we could ever present to others is that of being like Christ. 
 

With Jesus the Christ, what greater identity could we possibly have? 
 

Keep safe and regards, everyone. 
 

With my prayers, 
 

Fr. PJ 



We are called to Sanctify 

 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: Every 

2nd & 4th Sunday  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday: 2:30-3:30PM 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Parishioners facing surgery or 

struggling with illness may 

request the Sacrament  

For more information, please call the rectory. 

Please pray for the sick, the  homebound and 

those who have requested us to remember them 

in prayer:                                                   

 

Prayer Intentions  

 

 Legion of Mary Our Lady Queen of              

Apostles at St. Veronica’s Church 
 

The Legion of Mary meetings are at  

 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM in the Narthex  

on Mondays.  

For questions, please contact Curia  

president Rosalie Angeles,  

rangeles14@yahoo.com,  

or Carlos Diaz Our Lady Queen of Apostles, 

cdiazjr@optonline.net  

Miraculous Medal   

Novena Prayer         

    will be prayed on Monday 

evenings at 8:00PM and 

Monday mornings after the 

7:30AM Mass in the Church  

 

Jodi F. 

Helene D. 

Rebecca D. 

Irma B.  

Letty S. 

Rafael S. 

Rohan B. 

Chris H. 

 

St. Veronica  

Praise & Worship  

Prayer Group 
 

 

A monthly Praise, Worship and Prayer group                             

meeting is on Sunday, July 3.                                     

(directly following the 12 noon Mass)                                      

in the church narthex. 

Please join us as we come together to Praise and     

Worship our Lord as we open up our hearts to the 

scriptures and to what God has to say to us.  

 

For questions please call the rectory.  

                                                                                                                                   

 

Eli Ross,  

son of Diomedes & Melissa Bernal 
 

Henry Charles,  

son of Christopher and Ashley Camporeale 
 

Gabriella Ann,  

daughter of Christopher and Sara Frizalone 
 

Abigail Yarissa,  

daughter of Richard & Yakayra Martinez 
 

Richard Luis,  

son of Richard & Yakayra Martinez 
 

Adeline Anna,  

daughter of Frank & Toni Pepito 
 

Olivia Rose,  

daughter of Kennedy & Brett Ribellino 

 

Thank you for the gift of life. 

mailto:rangeles14@yahoo.com
mailto:cdiazjr@optonline.net


Eucharistic Adoration    -    Perpetual Adoration Chapel  

“Strengthen my love and my gratitude for this tremendous gift. Give me the faith to 

understand that the Eucharist makes everything  possible.” Mother Angelica 
 

Adorers needed: Friday 7AM, Friday 5PM, 6PM, 7PM, 10PM, Thursday 6PM, Saturday 8AM, 

Tuesday 1AM, Monday 4AM and many weekend/overnight hours. 
 

Ministries and prayer groups may sign up for a shared hour with one contact person.  Don’t let 

occasional commitments discourage you from signing up.  Sub procedures and partners help 

with coverage.  All Adorers must be registered for health and safety. 
 

To become a registered adorer or for info. contact:  Debbie at drev514@aol.com or leave message at 732-367-7750.   

Spanish speaking contact: Clari 732 567-1409 

We are called to Sanctify  

Why is the Eucharist so important for the 

Church today?   

Excerpts from Monitor article Processions give public                       

visibility to Eucharistic Revival’s launch  by Emma Lee Italia, 

Contributing Editor 6/27/2022 11:42 AM 
 

St. Veronica Parish, Howell, revived its Eucharistic                            

Procession following a two-year pandemic hiatus, and                   

deacons’ homilies for the weekend focused particularly on 

the themes of respect and reverence for the Real Presence 

of Christ in the Eucharist, in light of the Eucharistic Revival. 
 

“[It was] an occasion for rebirth and regeneration,” said 

Father Peter J. Alindogan, St. Veronica pastor. “The                        

Eucharistic Revival in our Diocese is not just timely but is 

essentially necessary in these present times.” 
 

He referenced the Pew Research poll that indicated as 

many as seven in 10 Catholics see the Eucharist as merely 

a symbol but not the actual Body and Blood of Christ, as 

well as his observation of the attitudes and manner of                  

people’s reception of the Eucharist. 
 

To better prepare parishioners to receive the Eucharist,     

Father Alindogan encourages the extension of hours available for the Sacrament of Reconciliation in parishes. “I pray for an 

increase in numbers for the Sacrament of Penance,” he emphasized. “We cannot receive the Eucharist worthily if we are 

plagued by mortal sin.  
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is necessary before reception of the Eucharist. “The Revival … is enveloped by both the                          

interior and exterior values of our faith,” Father Alindogan continued. “Faith is expressed more clearly in actions. Our faith in 

our Blessed Lord is expressed more vividly in the way we celebrate, partake and respect the Body of Christ.” 

 

 

 

Now, a lot of people have forgotten about the Five First Saturdays devotion, but it’s still relevant today - 

wars are still going on! We still haven’t seen the fulfillment of Our Lady’s promise that “In the end, my 

Immaculate Heart will triumph. The Holy Father will consecrate Russia to me, and she will be converted, 

and a period of peace will be granted to the world.” According to Sr. Lucia, St. John Paul II consecrated 

Russia to Mary’s Immaculate Heart on March 25, 1984. The USSR fell shortly afterwards. And yet there’s 

still not peace in the world. Why? Ask yourself: Have most of us been faithful to her requests, especially 

the First Saturdays of Reparation? 

Please join us for our First Saturday Hour of Reparation on July 2, 2022 - 5:15 pm 
 

This powerful evening will include Eucharistic Exposition, Holy Rosary, Divine Mercy Chaplet and Benediction 
 

LiveStream is available for those unable to physically attend.  

Please Contact Chris Barnes Cbmb42096@gmail.com with any questions. 

mailto:drev514@aol.com
mailto:Cbmb42096@gmail.com


Now is a great opportunity to 

switch from envelopes to Online 

Giving powered by 
 

To set up a new online account , 

please Scan this barcode or Visit:  

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/

giving/stvhowell or you can go to 

the www.stveronica.com and click 

on the parish soft logo which will 

take you directly to the parish soft 

online giving portal. 
 

To create an account: 

• Click on link to online portal (above) 

• At top of the online giving page click on SIGN IN 

• At bottom of sign-in page, see create an account.  

       Complete steps as prompted 

• Set up and process each donation separately  
 

If you need assistance, please call the Business                        

Manager, Linda at 732-363-4200 x 245 or email 

Linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com 

Envelope Contributions: $9,941.00 

Electronic/Online Contributions: $1,565.00 

Loose Contributions: $802.00 
 

Total Amount:  $12,308.00           
                         

Expenses/Bills paid for the week: $13,312.75 
 

Always included in this Expense Reporting  are utilities,  

payroll, building and grounds maintenance costs, and any 

expenses related to running parish programing. 
 

 

Religious Education Students 
 

Please continue to use your Mass attendance                 

envelopes throughout the remainder of the year. Your 

Mass attendance is required for the RE Program. 
 

For the week of June 26, 2022.  

contributions totaled $48 
 

5th grade brought in the most with $20 

______________________________________ 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
 

Annual Catholic Appeal - July 9 & 10 
 

Each month St Veronica will have a dedicated  

2nd collection to help reach the parish goal of $90,000.  

  

Please place your ACA pledge card/envelopes, checks 

(made payable to Annual Catholic Appeal, Diocese of                  

Trenton) or cash in the collection basket. Pledge cards are 

located in the Narthex if you would like your donation to be 

allocated to your account. Any pledge cards or checks                    

received will be forwarded to the Diocese of Trenton. 
 

Special Projects - July 16 & 17 

Retired Priests - July 23 & 24 

Stewardship:  Time, Talent & Treasure    

St. Veronica is grateful for the $802 in cash contributions               

received last week. However, these donations cannot be allocat-

ed to a parishioner’s account. For SVC to provide registered          

parishioners with a proper financial accounting at the end of the 

calendar year, please create a convenient online giving account 

or use envelopes. Your stewardship giving is also a way that SVC 

can check to see your weekly Mass attendance for Eligibility & 

Sacramental Sponsorship Certificates. With no entered giving, it 

appears that you are not fulfilling your weekly obligation of                      

attending Mass and thus are considered inactive. 

You shall give to him freely, and your 
heart shall not be grudging when you 
give to him, because for this the Lord 
your God will bless you in all your work 
and in all that you undertake. 
                          Deuteronomy 15:10 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
http://www.stveronica.com


We are Called to Develop & Serve  

 

Food Pantry Needs 
MOST NEEDED ITEMS: 

 
Shelf stable milk 
Baked Beans 
Boxed potatoes 
Toilet paper 
Laundry detergent 

Coffee 
Cereal 
Oil 
Syrup 
Juice 
Canned fruit 

Please drop off all food donations  

in the wagons in the Church Narthex.   

For more information on food available and  

pick up information please contact  

pantry@stveronica.com 

     

Pantry Hours: 

Tuesday 10:00AM-12:00PM   

NO Wed. hours in July and August 

When making an ACA donation online,   

please note St Veronica, Howell 

 

Parish goal: $90,000 

Pledged: $64,200.00 

Donors: 226 

Avg gift: $284.07 

Percent to Goal: 71% 

There are approximately 2200 registered active  
parishioner households in the parish. If the remaining 

1974 parishioner households contributed even $25 each, 
the parish would far exceed its goal and receive a 15% 
rebate of $13,500. Anything contributed over the goal, 

parish receives a 50% rebate! 

Mail: Annual Catholic 
Appeal Diocese of 
Trenton, PO Box 70170, 
Newark, NJ  07101 

Online: Scan the QR 
code or visit website to 
make a gift https://
dioceseoftrenton.org/
catholicappeal  

 

For more information on what your contributions will  
be used for, please visit: 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal 

Thank you to all 
donors who have 
made their pledge 

to the Annual  
Catholic Appeal.  

Why give to the ACA? Parishioners are asked to provide                         
essential financial support to  Diocese of Trenton who then in 

turn supports the parishes in many areas of life from clergy                 
support, business matters, training, formation, outreach,                       

evangelization, school scholarships, pastoral care, etc... The 
ACA also supports vital ministries that provides the spiritual, 

emotional and physical needs of parishioners and the                          
community. Every ACA dollar goes to support the many                         

diocesan  programs and ministries which provides services to the 
parishes, diocesan organizations,  and the community.  

Spotlight of how your ACA contributions are used in the  
Diocese of Trenton to Love Him,  
                                                   Serve Him and 
                                                                   Know Him 
 

Parish Needs: There are 97 parishes in the Diocese. 
 

As part of the Annual Catholic Appeal, funds are returned 
to the parishes for local needs.  Some parishes use these 
funds to provide necessary maintenance to the church or 
parish buildings.  Others direct the dollars to their social 
outreach and ministerial support. 
 

PLUS... 15% of the collected goal amount goes back to the 
parish and 50% of the overage is also returned for repair/
restoration projects, new areas of growth or ministry                    
development, as well as other needs. 
 

One Body in Christ 
Pope Francis reminds us that God is mercy, and every day, 
throughout the Diocese of Trenton, our parishes share 
God’s mercy through the many diocesan ministries made 
possible by your generous support.  

No expired 

food, please!  

Thank you  

St Veronica Social Concerns Committee is as-
sisting Catholic Charities with a special food 

and toiletry drive 
 

Collection Weekend:  July 16 and 17 in the Narthex  
 

Since school is out and children are not receiving their lunches at 
school, it is important to supply extra food for their homes. 
 

These are the items most needed:  Shelf Stable Milk, Canned Chef 
Boyardee, Pasta, Alfredo Sauce, chips, cookies, canned fruit, bottles 
of water, Laundry detergent, toilet paper, diapers NB-6M, hand soap 
 

Parish Picnic collection on July 10.  Please bring a canned good to 
help with this drive.                 Thank you for your support! 

 

All are invited to come sing 

with the choir! 

Singing is praying twice! 

 
 

For details or questions, please email Marietta or 

talk with her after Mass.Music@stveronica.com                   

                                    Thank You  

Parish offices are moving to the school building  
which will be the new Parish Center.  

Volunteers needed! Please contact  
Linda at Linda.dickinson@stveronica.com 

mailto:Music@stveronica.com


We are Called to Educate  

 

 

Fall registration 2022-2023 is NOW OPEN: 
 

Online Registration Only: Please scan the QR code with your phone’s camera or visit the 

Religious Education Page on the parish website to register.  
 

Registration for the 2022-2023 school year is a two step process.  

After your registration form is submitted with a $100 non-refundable deposit per family, 

the RE office with review it to check to see all previous years’ program requirements have 

been fulfilled and previous years’ tuition has been paid in full. Once your registration has 

been approved you will receive a link to pay your RE tuition online either in full or via a payment plan through 

the ParishSoft Online Giving Platform. (see info & link in bulletin & on the website) 
 

2022-2023 tuition paid full by November 30, 2022. Please set up a payment plan on ParishSoft Giving asap. 
 

All registered RE Families are encouraged to create an online giving account to streamline this process. 
 

A late of $50 will be incurred for all registrations received after July 15, 2022. 

Amen  

is the free 

Catholic 

app that 

brings 

prayers, 

faithful meditations and nourishing Scripture to 

draw your mind, body and soul to rest 

in God. Scan QR code with your phone 

camera, Download the app & Enjoy 

the content you want.  

Visit amenapp.org  

Spread the kingdom of God in a  
rewarding way!   

 

St. Veronica's Religious Education Program 

needs catechists to  volunteers to teach  

weekly faith formation classes from October to 

May. All Grades are available at this time.  
 

To discuss becoming a catechist, please  

contact Stacey 732-364-4137  

religioused@stveronica.com  

Stacey Schear, Parish Catechetical Leader 

Coordinator of Religious Education   

Religioused@stveronica.com       

732-364-4137 

WELCOME STACEY! 
 

A warm welcome to Stacey 

Schear, our new Parish 

Catechetical  

Leader and Coordinator of 

Religious Education. 
 

Sr. Ann Elizabeth Norton 

handed over the reins to 

Stacey at a Mass celebrat-

ed in the Convent chapel 

at 8:00am on Tuesday, 

July 28. 
 

STV is very blessed to 

have Stacey on board! 

mailto:religioused@stveronica.com


60th Anniversary Jubilee: upcoming events & activities 

 

Your favorite Recipes are needed!! 
 

Volunteers in the Narthex this weekend!! 
 

Share your favorite recipes for the  
St. Veronica 60th Anniversary Recipe book.  

 

Forms are available in the Narthex on the credenza. 
Please return recipes ASAP in box marked 

“completed recipes.” You can also submit your  
recipes online at  

www.typensave.com 
Username: SVJubilee 
Password: Recipe22 

 
Recipe books will be available 

for sale for the  
Christmas season. 

 

Please submit your recipes no 
later than Sept. 1st. 

 

St. Veronica’s  
60th Anniversary Parish Mass 

and Picnic 
 

Opening Mass celebrated  

Sunday, July 10 at 12:00Noon 

  

Still time to register for  
The Parish Picnic!! 

 
 
 

 

 

Register for the picnic using 
the QR Code or email:  

parishevents@stveronica.com 

Join the St Veronica Parish family as we kickoff the  
commemoration of the 60th Jubilee! 

 

Celebrate! Reconnect with friends and make new ones!  
Sit back, relax and have some FUN! 

 

• Hotdogs, Hamburgers, salads & water provided for all registered  
      attendees. Bring additional beverages to enjoy 

• Bring a homemade dessert to share with your parish family.  

• Bring lawn chairs or a blanket for seating 

• Games and entertainment are planned. Face painting, bouncy 
house…. Bring a game to play with others Ex: Corn hole, bad-
minton, volleyball, horseshoes... 

• Chalk drawing contest 

• Volunteer needed! More details on online registration form. 
 

Everyone age 6 and up needs to be registered.  
Please register no later than July 6. 

A Special THANK YOU to Linda Sabatino who  
created St. Veronica’s 60th Anniversary Logo! 



We are Called to Develop & Serve  

Faith and Family Night with the  

Jersey Shore BlueClaws 
 

Thursday, August 4, 2022 

Games starts at 7:05pm 

Tickets are $16 per person 

Tickets include: game ticket, 

hotdog, soda, novelty ice cream 

and one boardwalk Game Play 

 

Purchase Tickets online by 

scanning the QR Code or  

By visiting the parish website. 

 

Paper Tickets will be available 

for pick up at the parish office  

 in JULY. 

https://
www.facebook.com/
stveronica.howell 

 

Submit all bulletin requests & 
website updates to  

communications@stveronica.com  

 

TAKE A PICTURE! 
 

When at a parish event, use your 

phone to snap a quick picture and email it (with a 

bit of info)  to: communications@stveronica.com so it can be 

used in parish communications and archived. 

Communications Corner: 

 

For up to date parish information,  

please visit the parish website: 

www.StVeronica.com 

Please take the time to register your  

cellphone number and email address 

with Flocknote,  St Veronica will  

communicate through texting and email          

                                 notifications with Parishioners.  

    To Join go to:  https://stveronicachurch1.flocknote.com 

BLOOD DRIVE Sponsored by: 

Howell - Jackson #6201 and St. Monica 
#11529 Knights of Columbus 

Monday, July 25, 2022 from 
1:00pm-7:00pm 
Grand Knights Room 401  
Bartley Rd, Jackson, NJ 08527 
 

For more information and to 
schedule an Appointment scan 
the QR Code or visit: 
https://donor.cbsblood.org/donor/
schedules/drive_schedule/54321 

Back-to-School Sales Tax Holiday for NJ Residents 
 

Historic Back-to-School Sales Tax Holiday from 
August 27 through September 5 will give parents and 

students a break on learning supplies. 
 
The following supplies and equipment will be exempt 
from August 27 to September 5: 

 School supplies, such as pens and pencils,                       
notebooks, and binders 

 School art supplies, including paints and paint-
brushes, clay, and glazes 

 School instructional materials, such as reference 
books, reference maps, globes, textbooks, and                               
workbooks 

 Computers 
 School computer supplies, such as computer                       

storage equipment, printers, and personal digital                   
assistants  

Bishop’s Anniversary Blessings 2022 

Anniversary Couples from Ocean and Monmouth  
Counties may attend the Mass and reception at 

Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine in Freehold   
Sunday, October 9, 2022 at 3:00PM  

All couples celebrating their 1st, 
25th or 50+ wedding anniversary 
during 2022 calendar year are 
invited to share the Eucharist, 
reaffirm your sacred wedding 
vows, and receive Bishop         
O’Connell’s Episcopal Blessing. 
For more information and to 
register for this event online go 
to www.dioceseoftrenton.org/
bishops-anniversary-blessing, or 
you may stop in at the parish 
office to register.  
 

The registration deadline for all 
anniversary couples is  

September 8, 2022 
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